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November 21, 2023 

 

TO:   Rio Dell City Council 
 

THROUGH:    Kyle Knopp, City Manager 
 

FROM:  Travis Sanborn, Finance Director 

 

SUBJECT:  Fiscal Year 2022-23 Annual Financial Report  

 

 

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL: 
 

Receive and file the Fiscal Year (FY) 2022-23 Annual Financial Report. 
 

 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 
 

The Finance Director provides reports on the budget to keep the Rio Dell City Council and the 

public informed on the status of the City’s finances. The attached Annual Financial Report for 

FY 2022-23 summarizes budgeted versus actual amounts and describes any significant variances 

at the end of the fiscal year.  

 

The attached report is for informational purposes, and the audited Financial Statements, which 

should be completed in early 2024, will contain additional and more detailed information.   
 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

FY 2022-23 Annual Financial Report (Unaudited) 


